
DCR-RE-USE COMMITTEE 
 
       D.R.C. (DCR Re-use Committee) Meeting Minutes, January 5th, 2011 
 
Mr. Dennis Blackall called the meeting to order at 7:02 P.M. 
 
 
Staff Members Present 
Town Manager, Mr. Phillip Lemnios 
Town Counsel, Mr. James Lampke, Esq.  
Planning/Community Development Dir., Mr. Robert Fultz  
 
Board Members Present 
Mr. Dennis Blackall, Selectman/Committee Chair; Mr. Harold Hibbard, Chamber of 
Commerce; Mr. John Schmidt,(sub for Jay Polito, Advisory Board); Mr. Duffy (sub for 
Jeanne Paquin, Planning Board); Mr. Don Ritz, Design Review/Historical Commission; 
Ms. Joan Meschino, Citizen at Large; Ms. Susan Hachby, Citizen at Large; Mr. Jack 
Baringer, Citizen at Large, Ms. Elizabeth Minelli, Clerk/Citizen at Large; Ms. Rhoda 
Kanet, Citizen at Large.         
 
 
Board Members Not Present:      
Dr. Christopher Olivieri, Selectman/Committee Vice Chair 
Mr. James Tobin, HRA  
 
 
General Discussion on Public Outreach.   
Soliciting community involvement from town citizens through a meeting wherein citizens 
would share their vision with DCR Re-Use Committee.  It was concluded that it is 
extremely important to receive input from the public. Workgroups were suggested, but 
the board concluded that general vision is the best area of focus initially.  
 
 
 
Motions 
Motion: Motion to approve first town vision meeting – Joan Meschino 
Second:  Max Horn  
Voted:   Unanimous in favor 
Result:  Motion Passed            
 
 
Motion:           To Adjoun. MJ Shultz  
Second: Joan Meschino 
Voted:             Unanimous in favor 
Result:  Motion Passed  


